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Good Afternoon! 

As you may know, our school will be one of the first schools in the District offering parents the 

convenience of paying online for school activities, field trips and sports events. I would like to 

share two quick movie clips with you. These clips will provide you with a better understanding 

of the benefits to teachers and parents. 

This first movie clip was designed to demonstrate what the online registration and shopping 

experience will be like for our parents. 

http://www.kevsoftware.com/movies/ParentRegEnglish/ 

This next movie clip outlines the benefits to our staff and offers suggestions on how teachers 

can assist with this initiative. 

http://www.kevsoftware.com/movies/TeacherSuccess/ 

I wanted to ensure that all staff were aware of this initiative. We will begin the process of 

involving and notifying parents soon.  

Many Thanks,  

  

Principal 

http://www.kevsoftware.com/movies/ParentRegEnglish/
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